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Eastern Star Owl’s Head Chapter #35 
donates to Missisquoi North Volunteer 

Centre (CABMN) food bank 

Mable Hastings

The Scoop

MABLE HASTINGS

O
n Tuesday, June 13 the 
Missisquoi North Volunteer 
Centre (CABMN) received a 

visit from the Secretary of the Owl’s 
Head Chapter #35 Eastern Star, Janet 
Patch.  Janet came to the CABMN 
Main Office to make a donation on 
behalf of the chapter in support of 
the Partage/Share Emergency Food 
Bank; a cause the group has long 
supported especially during the 
holiday season.  Janet explained that 
the Owl’s Head Chapter #35 of the 
Eastern Star located in Mansonville 
had made the decision following 
a dwindling presence of members 
at their meetings to, along with 
the Cowansville #17 Chapter, join 
the Maple Leaf #2 Stanbridge East 
Chapter.  The combined chapters 
will give a membership of some 
60 members making quorum and 
attendance possible for the meetings.

As with most groups and 
organizations, the Covid pandemic 
has played a role in getting folk out 
and about and many groups have 
seen numbers affected by this and 
the Eastern Star has found a way 
to remedy the situation by joining 
together.

Given the fact that the Owl’s 
Head Chapter #35 is relocating, 
the members decided that while 
they will make a contribution 
to their newly formed chapter, 
they wanted to see the funds they 
had acquired dispersed in their  
community.  In consultation, 

members of  the group made the 
decision to give donations to a few 
local organizations and groups 
in Potton and that included the 

Partage/Share Food Bank which 
operates under the umbrella of  
the CABMN.  

“We are deeply appreciative of the 
donation made by the Eastern Star 
through the Owl’s Head Chapter 
#35,” said Debra Harding who 
coordinates the Partage/Share food 
bank located in the CABMN Main 
office.  “This community group has 
long supported our food bank and the 
fact that we were considered as they 
divided up their funds in making 
this move to join the Stanbridge East 
Chapter again speaks volumes about 
the generosity of the Eastern Star,” 
she added.

Janet Patch who is also extremely 
active in volunteering at the Reilly 
House and with the Mansonville 
Cemetery Committee was proud to 
represent the Owl’s Head Chapter in 
presenting the $500 donation to the 
food bank on Tuesday afternoon.  

The newly formed groups, 
who will now meet as one with 
the Maple Leaf #2 Chapter in 
Stanbridge East are wished the best 
of luck and many years of longevity  
and involvement.
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